

Headteacher: Mrs N Tomlinson

E-mail: admin@wharton.cheshire.sch.uk Tel: 01606 288110

"A Place to Care, A Place to Grow, A Place to Shine"

"Train up a child in the way they should go and when they are old they will not depart from it" Proverbs 22 v 6

Wednesday 12th February 2020

Dear Parent / Carer

Re: School Parents' Evenings

Tuesday 3rd March 2020 - 3:30pm to 6:30pm Wednesday 4th March 2020 - 3:30pm to 6:30pm

You are invited to come to school on one of the above dates to discuss your child's progress with their class teacher.

Appointments will be available to book from Tuesday 25th February 2020 at 10:00am.

You will not be able to access the booking system until then.

All parents are asked to note that interviews are 10 minutes and parents who would need more time than this are asked to make specific arrangements with the individual class teacher at a later date. The appointment will take place in your child's classroom, please wait outside the room until the teacher collects you.

If you haven't yet downloaded the App please visit the App Store on your phone (Google Android or Apple) where you can download the App free of charge.





If you are having any difficulties with using the School Spider App please contact the school office who will be more than happy to help you get everything set up. We are using the App more and more for parental communications so you will really benefit from taking 5 minutes to get it working.



We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Tomlinson - Headteacher

Creating opportunities to learn, enjoy and have fun together

